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I am writing to help enact change to ensure that lions, monkeys and dolphins currently 
imprisoned in circuses and dolphinariums don't suffer a life sentence being imprisoned for use in 
the "entertainment" industry. 
 
An ideal world includes freeing these exotic creatures, banning their use for entertainment 
purposes, and making it a criminal offence to use them for their current purposes in the 
entertainment industry. 


